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The Honorable David Y. Ige, Chair
and Member of the Committee on Ways and Means
Senate
State Capitol
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

" RE:  Senate Bill No. 1227, SD1, Relating to Enhanced 911 Services
Dear Chair Ige and Members of the Committee:

The Maui Police Department supports the passage of S.B. No. 1227, SD1. This
bill establishes a single -entity to administer enhanced 911 services for the State and
expands the membership and responsibilities of the Wireless Enhanced 911 Board. With
the passage of said bill, the public will benefit from a more comprehensive, efficient and
coordinated implementation, administration and operation of 911 services for the Hawaii.

The Maui Police Department asks for your support for'S:B. No. 1227, SD1.

Thank you for the opportumty to testify.

n

/IG "Ré A, Y'ABUTA




SENATE COMMITTEE ON
WAYS AND MEANS

February 24, 2011

Senate Bill 1227, SD 1 Relating to Enhanced 911 Services

Chair Ige and members of the Senate Committee on Ways and Means, I am Rick
Tsujimura, representing General Motors, LLC (General Motors).

General Motors supports Senate Bill 1227, SD 1 Relating to Enhanced 911 Services as
written in Senate Draft 1 and urges passage of this measure as drafted.

Thank you for the opportunity to present this testimony.



